
LAGO VISTA WOMEN’S GOLF ASSOCIATION - 2024 
 
Dear Business Owners,  
 
The LVWGA is starting our annual drive to renew or obtain ads to be put on our website for the year 
2024.  Your ads are a very important responsibility of the LVWGA.  If you have placed an ad on our 
website previously, we thank you, and hope you found our service beneficial in promoting your 
business.  If this is your first time to place an ad, we are grateful for the opportunity to help with your 
advertising.  
 
Our association, their families, and friends are all encouraged and prefer to use local businesses and 
services.  We will put your ad on our website, www.LVWGA.com which has connecting links to 
websites for other public entities and associations. 
 
You may contact Keri Schooler, LVWGA President, at 512-663-1511, or email 
kerischooler@gmail.com if you would like for us to pick-up your check and ad information, or you 
may mail it directly to our webmaster, Jackie Goodwin at 4501 Nettle Lane, Lago Vista, Tx 78645.  If 
you have any questions regarding your ad please contact Jackie Goodwin at 512-470-5287 or email 
goodwja@gmail.com.  Checks should be made payable Lago Vista Women’s Golf Association. 
 
 
Ads are priced as follows: (see ad examples attached) 
   ¼ page         $35.00 
   ½ page         $60.00 
   Full page    $100.00 
 
Thank you for allowing the LVWGA to be a part of your advertising and outreach to the community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Keri Schooler 

LVWGA President  
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